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and the work we do.  Her invitation to conduct workshops 

with the students of Johnston High School created a much-

needed bridge to the voices of these youth.  Second, thank 

you to gifted poet Erika González for assisting in the 

facilitation of the workshops.  Third, we appreciate Mariama 

Konneh’s generosity in sharing her lovely artwork that we 

feature in the chapbook.  Fourth, we thank the poetas of 

Johnston High School, whose vision and hopefulness allows 

SOY to grow.  Finally, we are indebted to raúl for his 

ongoing support and guidance, which makes SOY and RSA 

possible. 

 —Lilia Raquel Rosas,  

 Osten, Tejas,  

 Septiembre 2007 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


